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DPS - DMT

From: Driscoll, Rob

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 9:04 AM

To: DPS - DMT

Subject: COMM LOG (Bennington CSO)

11/16 – Found that wrong concentration was entered for the simulator solution during the RPC performed on 11/13. 

Tried several contacts at the agency and received voicemail.  Left a message with Dispatch to immediately remove the 

instrument from service and contact me as soon as possible. 

 

Robert Driscoll 

Vermont Forensics Laboratory 

45 State Drive 

Waterbury, VT 05671 

Electronics Technician 

Rob.Driscoll@Vermont.gov 

Desk: (802) 241-5817 

Cell:    (802) 585-0123 

 


